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Dear colleagues and dear colleagues, 

 

on behalf of all the workers of the education sectors members of the FLC CGIL we send you, in 

these tragic days, a message of support and solidarity. 

 

We follow with anguish and concern the dramatic events that are sweeping through the heart 

of Europe and we condemn the military invasion of Ukraine by the Russian army. 

 

We offer our support to the Ukrainian trade union and education workers who are suffering 

with their families, we stand in solidarity with their educational action, which continues at a 

distance in these tragic times and we believe that it is necessary to guarantee the welcome 

and sustenance in our country for all the Ukrainian students and colleagues fleeing the war. 

 

We are committed to supporting, together with the  

all international union network, every initiative to build a path of peace and demilitarization.  

With our Ukrainian colleagues, we want to walk again together, to our cultural institutions, our 

schools, our universities.  

 

In solidarity, 

 

  

 
 
 

 

FLC CGIL General Secretary  

Francesco Sinopoli 
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